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May 21, 2009

Haz-Mat committee,

325 Woest Johnson St
Madison, W1 53703-2295
(Phone) 608 266 4420
(FAX) 608-267 1100

Yesterday, I received notification from Atty Randi Milsap, WEM,
regarding our FY2009-2011 Contracts. The highlights are as follows:

¢ The contract duration is two (2) years.

¢ The state has decreased the overall budget amount by
($14,000), result $1,386,000 million for distribution.

o FEach team will decrease its budget by a formula % amount.

o Team Wausau will sustain a decrease of ($40,000).

¢ Teams Milwaukee and Madison will receive an increase in the

amount of $20,000.

¢ All other teams will be funded at the current rate, minus their

% of the ($14,000) state reduction.

An official notification will be forthcoming as I get information from
Atty. Milsap. If you have any questions, please call me at 608-266-

6564.

Thank you,

g

Debra Amesqua
Chairperson Haz-Mat Committee



